
53rd - Eid Al Etihad - Holiday

Circular No: HB/AC/24.25/95 Dated: 27/11/2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

On the occasion of the 53rd UAE National Day (Eid Al Etihad), the school will observe holidays
on 2nd and 3rd December 2024.

Note:

● On 30th November 2024, the school office will operate from 9:00 AM to 1:30 PM.
● The school office will remain closed on 1st, 2nd, and 3rd December 2024.

Regular classes will resume on Wednesday, 4th December 2024.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


